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Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for showing an interest in working at St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School.  Further details of 
this post are available from this web page and other information about the school is included on the 
school’s website.  I started as Headteacher in September 2017 and I am very proud of our student’s 
achievements and the dedication and commitment of our staff, parents and extended school community. 
 
The excellent work of the students and the staff is highlighted and properly commended in our most 
recent Ofsted report.  This report (October 2011) judges the students’ personal development and 
wellbeing to be outstanding as is their behaviour and their enjoyment of school.  We are now at a 
successful and important stage of the school’s development and expansion and I look forward, with the 
support of our dedicated teaching and support staff, to ensuring this continues long into the future.  
  
I certainly feel that St Bernard’s is an excellent school, but please don’t just take my word for it.  Come and 
see us at work and consider if this is a school where you could make a significant contribution on behalf of 
our pupils and be professionally supported and developed in your role. 
  
Thank you for taking an interest in our school and, if you pursue your application, I look forward to meeting 
you.   
  

Yours sincerely 

  
Paul Kassapian 
Headteacher 
  
  

  

 


